
  
 
 
 
 
 
March 15, 2012 
 
 
 
Ms. Trixie Behr, Office Specialist 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Bldg. 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
PO Box 45802 
Salt Lake City, UT  84145 
Via e-mail tbehr@utah.gov  
 
Re:   Gunnison Telephone Company Lifeline Tariff – Advice Letter 12-043-TO4 
 
Dear Ms. Behr: 
 
Gunnison Telephone Company submits for approval a revised Lifeline tariff to be in compliance 
with an FCC Order for these changes to be effective April 1, 2012.  The FCC has changed the 
amount of credit or reimbursement to the company for Lifeline and discontinued the Link-Up 
Program. 
 
These tariff changes are requested to be effective April 1, 2012. 
 
I have enclosed the original and two (2) copies, along with a self addressed stamped envelope to 
return a file copy to our office.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 719-594-5821 or via e-mail at rhendershot@gvnw.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ray Hendershot 
Vice President 
 
RH/dc – encl. 
 
cc: Kent Sanders (w/encls.) – via e-mail 
 Gunnison Telephone Company 

GVNW CONSULTING, INC. 
 

2270 LA MONTANA WAY (80918) 
P.O. BOX 25969 (80936) 

COLORADO SPRINGS, CO 
TEL. 719.594.5800 
FAX 719.594.5803 

www.gvnw.com 

mailto:tbehr@utah.gov
mailto:rhendershot@gvnw.com

